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Dear [name of the MP],                                                                           [Date]
                                                                                                                  
We are members of the Mini Vinnies at [school/parish name] in your constituency.
The Mini Vinnies are the youngest members of the St Vincent de Paul Society (SVP) which works in communities across England and Wales, offering support to people facing poverty in all its forms.
Their mission and ours is to turn concern into action and in doing so provide practical support delivered with kindness and compassion, empowering those in need to live a fuller life with dignity.
With the cost of living rising in our community, many are struggling and worrying about things we don’t think anyone should have to worry about. Things like keeping their homes warm, finding money for food, affording to travel to work and looking after their families.  ‘What we have we share’ with the SVP is all about each of us bringing the little we have together to help make a difference to those who need it most. 
We have made an effort in school to help our community in any way we can, and we attach some work by our group to show you what we have been doing and our plans for the coming year.    
We are keen to hear about the ways in which you are working for those in our community who are struggling with the cost-of-living crisis. 
We would welcome a letter back and would be really keen to invite you to visit our school. 
Please let us know which days and times suit you best,
Kind regards,

The children of [school/parish name]                         
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